
 
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The County Commissioners of Carroll County will hold a public hearing on Thursday, 
April 11, 2019, at 10:00 a.m., in Room 311, Carroll County Office Building, 225 North Center 
Street, Westminster, Maryland, 21157, to hear public comments on the Carroll County Public 
Housing Authority Streamlined Annual Plan for Fiscal Year 2019.  The Plan establishes the 
guidelines and procedures to be followed by the Carroll County Bureau of Housing in the 
administration of the Federal Section 8 Program.  The FY 19 Annual Plan includes updates to 
enable the County to pursue a) additional grants to assist with low and extremely low income 
families and disabled individuals with rental assistance; b) funding to support a housing 
counseling program; and c) increase client participation in the Family Self-Sufficiency Program. 

 
The Commissioners may make amendments to the proposed plan based upon the 

comments received at the hearing and may do so without further hearing.  Therefore, it is 
important for interested persons to be present at the hearing. 

 
Anyone requiring an auxiliary aid or service for effective communication should contact 

the American with Disabilities Act Coordinator at 410-386-3600 or 1-888-302-8978 (MD Relay 
Service 7-1-1/1-800-735-2258) as soon as possible but no later than 72 hours before the 
scheduled event so that arrangements may be made. 

 
The Annual Plan may be reviewed and copies obtained at the Bureau of Housing, 10 

Distillery Drive, Suite 101, Westminster, Maryland, 21157 during normal business hours and on 
the County’s website [ccgovernment.carr.org/ccg/housing/default.asp]. Written comments 
may be addressed to the County Clerk, 225 North Center Street, Room 300, Westminster, 
Maryland, 21157 (countyclerk@ccg.carr.org) and will be considered if received prior to the close 
of the hearing. Both oral or written comments may be given at the hearing. Questions should be 
addressed to Danielle M. Yates, Chief, Bureau of Housing and Community Development 
(dyates@ccg.carr.org), phone 410-386-3629, 225 North Center Street, Westminster, Maryland, 
21157; MD Relay Service 7-1-1/800-735-2258. 
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